The access to a virtual charter school has been a tremendous value to our child. It has allowed him to expand his education beyond
what would be available to him in the mainstream public school system. Giving him the flexibility to work within his schedule, and
access to programs not offered at our districts public high school. My son will graduate high school next year with an Associates
Degree from PCC, and be more than ready to further his education in a higher level institution. | 100% support to remove the cap
on virtual charter schools and allow more Oregon families the opportunity to choose their child’s education.



